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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 

Re: Nursery Sports Morning   
  
We would like to invite you to come along to our Nursery Sports morning on:   

Wednesday 22nd  May 9:15-10:30am approx. on the school field. 
  

You will be able to cheer the children on as they take part in lots of fun races and maybe even 
take part in a race or two yourself!   
  
Our Nursery Sports Morning will be going ahead unless the weather is torrential rain. If the 
weather is awful a decision will made by 8.30am if this is going ahead or not. A message will then 
be sent out via ParentApp confirming either way if Sports Morning is going ahead or not – please 
do not telephone the school office to check.  

 
Everyone is very welcome to come along. If your child does not normally come to Nursery on 
Wednesday morning, then you are very welcome to drop them off at 9.00am at Nursery so that the 
staff can get them ready.  

 
If your child has older siblings in school who would like to watch their younger siblings take part in 
the races, then please bring them along to spectate. Please note: you do not need to bring your 
child to school to register them in the morning prior to Sports Day taking place.  
Parents are also fully responsible for their older children whilst spectating. Once races have 
finished, please bring your child to the main school office where they will be marked in on the class 
registers and then sent to class. (Your child will not receive a late mark on this day).   
  

In order to make it enjoyable for spectators, we are providing refreshments, so why not come and 
have breakfast with us. Bacon or Sausage buns will be available for parents to purchase in the 

morning @ £2 each. Please note this is for spectators and not for our pupils.  
  
Please also be aware the car parking restrictions will not be lifted and parking will still be limited 

to 1 hour on the school side of Bowerham Road. Please be respectful and thoughtful to our 
neighbours and ensure you park safely and appropriately, also be mindful that the police may be 
patrolling the area throughout the day.  
  
  
We look forward to seeing you there!   
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Jo Banks & The Nursery Team 
Headteacher 
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